
 
ROWLY DRIVE RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

 
NOTICE OF AGM 

 
 
Dear Residents, 

 
The committee would like to invite you to attend the 2011 AGM to be held on  THURSDAY 

14TH JULY 2011 at  8PM in CRANLEIGH NURSERY SCHOOL.   
 
The committee is extremely grateful to those residents who pay their annual subscriptions 

promptly.  However, many people do not and a small number do not pay at all.  As such, 
one of the Agenda items is a proposal to discuss this issue and the suggestion, made by 

some residents, of publishing a list of houses that do not contribute to the road repair fund.   
 
As the committee is aware that this can be a contentious issue, we would particularly 

welcome input from those who have not paid to attend the AGM and discuss how 
increasing the number of contributions can be best resolved.   

 
Keeping the road in good order not only improves the safety of pedestrians, cyclists and 
drivers but also maintains the aesthetic value of the drive to the benefit of all residents, for 

the long-term and new residents and those marketing their properties. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the AGM. 
 
RDRA Committee 
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Rowly Drive Residents’ Association  
Annual General Meeting 
Thursday 14th July 2011 

7.30 for 8pm 
Cranleigh Nursery School, Guildford Road  

 

 

MEETING AGENDA 

 
 

1. Adoption of AGM Minutes from 2010 meeting 

 
2. Chair’s Report 

 

3. Treasurer’s Report 
 

4. Re-election of existing committee members and approval for  

           Philip Koniotes to formally be elected 
 

5. Subscriptions – discussion about collection, proposal to publish list of                                                             

  non-payers and keep subscription at £45 
 

6. AOB 

 

 


